
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

University College Mangaluru 

Department of PG Studies in Economics 

Report of the workshop conducted on 18-01-2021 

 

A workshop on Research methodology was conducted by the Department of P G Studies in 

Economics in association with Department of PG Studies in History and Archaeology on 18th 

January 2021. 

Date:  18-01-2021 

Time: 10 am to 3.30 pm 

 

Prof. Shripathi Kalluraya P, Former Chairman Department of PG Studies and Research in Economics, 

Mangalore University was the resource person. He detailed the students about the stages involved in 

social science research. Further he guided the participants regarding review of literature and various 

techniques of sampling. He also highlighted the importance of ethics and objectivity in the field of 

research. 

Dr. Harish A, Principal, University College Mangalore presided over the programme. Dr. Jayavantha 

Nayak, coordinator Department of PG Studies in Economics welcomed the gathering. Mr. Adarsh 

H.B. Faculty member Department of PG Studies in Economics proposed vote of thanks. Mrs Shama I 

N M was the Maser of Ceremony in the function. 60 students had actively participated in the 

workshop.  
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